
 

Memo 
To  Board of Education 

 
From  Antwan Wilson, Superintendent 

Allen Smith, Chief of Schools 
Curtiss Sarikey, Deputy Chief, Community Schools and Student Services 
 

Board Meeting Date 
 

 October 22, 2014 

Subject  Report on the Status of the Voluntary Resolution Plan (VRP) (09-12-5001) 

   
  
Background  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments 

 In September of 2012, the District entered into a Voluntary Resolution Plan (the “VRP”) 
with the Office for Civil Rights (OCR).  Pursuant to the VRP, the District agreed to take 
steps to address disproportionate rates of discipline for African American students.  The 
District is now in its third year of VRP implementation. 
 
On September 30, 2014, the District submitted its second annual report to OCR.  The 
report to the Board will provide a summary of the annual report. 
 
 
OUSD Response to the U.S. Department of Education Office of Civil Rights Data Request 
Pertaining to Voluntary Resolution Plan, Docket Number 09-12-5001 
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